Memo

February 1, 2010

Ian Baillie Primary School

Beth McCarthy

· Due to the storm on Friday, the assembly has been rescheduled for this Friday, February 5, 2010 at 10:30. 
· We are not rescheduling the “End of the Month” activities as we had many people lined up to volunteer with this event who cannot reschedule their time. As well, we have several clinicians in the school doing interventions in Language Arts and Math and we can’t afford to miss any more time away from these interventions. These clinicians are only here for a short period of time and we want to take advantage of this wonderful opportunity.
· I noticed that some parents are using the upper parking lot to drop off and pick up their child. The bus drivers have brought this to my attention and I ask that you please use the lower parking lot for the safety of all the students at Ian Baillie Primary School. Thank you for you cooperation in this matter.
· The students raised $466.40 for Haiti. Thank you so much for your help with this project. Another example of what great students we have at Ian Baillie Primary School.
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